




in school and have taken part 
in Science, Animals, Numeracy 
and Literacy. It has been lovely 
seeing pupils twice a week and 
for longer days than before.

Star Pupils
This week’s pupil of the week was 
Joe who was excellent across the 
board last week both in school and 
online. We had 2 winners in the 
work of the week, with Orlando
collecting the prize for his writing 
about Black Lives Matter and 
Warren for the amazing work he 
is doing at home and sending in. 
The 1:1 superstar this week was 
Anthoney who did great in all his 
sessions. The in school challenge 
this week was taking penalties at 
Scott. The winners this week were 
Toby, Caitlin, Joe and Oliver. 

Cooking Cookies
This week saw the launch of our 
weekly cookery class! We started 
off on a high by making some 
delicious double chocolate chip 

cookies. The students did an 
amazing job by listening carefully 
and following the instructions 
and all ended up with a batch of 
delicious cookies to eat. 

New Pupil
We are delighted to welcome 
Oliver to GRK. He has got stuck 
in with 3 days of physical school 
so far and looking forward to 
seeing him in virtual school too! 

Friday Visits/Bespoke 1:1
This week saw the launch of 
our new timetable where on a 
Friday all pupils will receive a 
visit or bespoke 1:1 lesson from 
individual staff. It is a wonderful 
way to maintain relationships 
between staff and pupils as well 
as have a break from our screens 
with a walk in pupils local area. 

Futures
What do these organisations all 
have in common: Sky, Amazon, 
Landrover, Coca-Cola, BBC, 
Royal Mail, NHS, the RAF, Network 
Rail, BT, Gatwick Airport? They 
all offer Apprenticeships. Take 
this week’s quiz in our Futures 
Classroom to fi nd out more about 
the amazing opportunities that 
apprenticeships offer to get into 
all sorts of careers.

Una Puppy
We had a puppy visitor at GRK 
this week on Wednesday and 
Thursday. It was really great to 
meet Una the Collie and the pupils 
enjoyed doing their therapy and 
literacy lessons with her there to 
keep them calm and focused. 

Birthday
Happy Birthday to the Maths 
Master Mr Rob Mynard we hope 
you have a wonderful day on 
Saturday.

For up to date news and events visit our social media channels and our blog 
thegreenroomschool.com/blog 

Summer Term Dates
  Last day of term - Friday July 10th


